
 

 

 
28 August 2020 
 
Shane Gibson 
fyi-request-13230-70fb1cb6@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Tēnā koe Shane 
  
Your Official Information Act request, reference: GOV-005614 
Thank you for your request of 03 July 2020, asking for the following information under the Official 
Information Act 1982 (the Act): 
 

Please provide copies of all Memorandum Of Understanding (MOU’s) signed in the last five years 
related to the sharing of data to organisations outside your organisation. 

 
Memorandums of Understanding 
Please find included with this letter, copies of all the Memorandums of Understanding, ACC signed in 
the last five years, related to the sharing of ACC data with external organisations. These documents have 
been collated by organisation as below: 

• Inland Revenue – 4 documents 

• Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment – 3 documents 

• Ministry of Health – 6 documents 

• Ministry of Justice – 1 document 

• Ministry of Social Development – 2 documents 

• NZ Transport Agency – 3 documents 

• Southern Cross Medical Care Society – 2 documents  

• Ministry of Social Development & Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment – 2 
documents 

• Multiple agency agreements – 2 documents  
 
Information we have withheld 
We have withheld some information from the documents under section 9(2)(a) of the Act, in order to 
protect the privacy of the individuals that this information relates to. In making this decision, we have 
considered the public interest in making this information available and have determined it does not 
outweigh the need to protect the privacy of these people. 
 
How you can reach us 
If you have any questions, you can email me at GovernmentServices@acc.co.nz. 
 
If you are not happy with this response, you have the right to make a complaint to the Ombudsman. 
Information about how to do this is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or by phoning 0800 
802 602. 
 
Nāku iti noa, nā 

 
Sasha Wood 
Manager Official Information Act Services 
Government Engagement & Support 
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